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Good Morning,

Per our last inspection for the legalization of the third unit (2018-00010)on 1/18/18, it meets the requirements for life
safety and habitability. No permits or work will be necessary for compliance of the legalization.

Doug

Douglas Morin

Team Leader, CEO, Electrical Inspector
City of Portland

Permitting and Inspections Department
389 Congress Street Rm 315

Portland, Maine 04101

Office: 207.874.8705

Support Staff: 207.874.8703
DRM@portlandmaine.gov



